
USFS, 

 

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Midas 

Gold has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. I hope you 

move forward and permit this project as quickly as possible. 

 

One of the biggest challenges facing Idaho is having a trained workforce. Midas Gold not only plans 

to hire hundreds of Idahoans but the company will provide employees with training to build a more 

skilled workforce in Idaho. We applaud Midas Golds commitment to helping Idahoans get valuable 

training that may not otherwise be available. This commitment by the company will help benefit 

Idaho families and allow Idaho to attract new businesses in the future. 

 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. I urge you to now move forward and 

permit the mine using alternative 2, so Midas Gold can put Americans back to work. 

 

I have been to the site and seen what is possible in terms of cleaning up the mess from the old 

Stibnite Bradley mine. During the war they did not worry about pollution, they were only concerned 

about production. Now is the time to clean this up and it will not be the state or feds who have to do 

it. It would be Midas Gold. It seems to me it is a win win situation, more jobs, improved environment 

and more revenue for the state and federal government. Please approve this project. 

 

Thanks for your time, Sincerely Lawrence Kiser, former prosecutor and Idaho resident 

 

 

Name: Lawrence Kiser 


